
Welcome to our prospective Year 12s!

Welcome to Ravens Wood School!

It was brilliant to meet you all during the induction day and give you a flavour of life at 
Ravens Wood School Sixth Form. We hope that you thoroughly enjoyed your day and 
found your lessons engaging and interesting. Don’t worry if you are now thinking of 
changing subjects, you can speak to the wonderful Mrs Williamson who can organise 
this for you. 

Hopefully you had the opportunity to meet Mrs Williamson during the induction day. 
Mrs Williamson has worked at RWS for 7 years and has recently joined the Sixth Form 
Team. She will be available to help with your Sixth Form journey, whether that be the 
logistics behind your timetable; speaking to your parents/carers; or inspiring you to 
believe in yourself. 

Make sure you check the bridging timetable on this bulletin, so that you know what 
days and times you are in next week. If you have any questions in the mean time, please 
contact: sixthform@rws.uk.net

Mr McCartney and Ms Hollingsworth

Pre-course tasks: 

During induction lessons and bridging sessions, 
subject teachers will hand out the pre-course 
task booklets for you to complete over the 
summer. These are a requirement and you 
need to bring the completed packs to your 
first day at Sixth Form, ready to hand in. 

If you change course or misplace your copy, 
electronic versions will be available on our 
website under the ‘Post 16’ tab. 

Remember:

• To bring contactless payment 
so that you can purchase drinks and food in the
Sixth Form refectory.

• To bring pens/paper with you so that you can 
actively engage in the lessons you have. 

• To be prepared to leave at the end of the day 
with pre-course task material which you will need 
to complete over the summer. 

Bridging 
timetable:  
Below is the 
timetable for 
your bridging 
sessions. Look 
carefully at 
what day and 
time your 
sessions are 
on.  
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